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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

FAX: Eston Grange (01642) 459167 TEXT: 07770531328   

	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



6th June 2016

Dear Parents

As you may be aware the children in Foundation Stage spend time outside nearly every day as part of their learning.  I would appreciate as the warmer weather is coming, if you could please ensure your child has sun cream protection applied before they come to school and brings a sun hat every day.

If you do not want the staff to reapply sun cream when necessary, please inform staff as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.
Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher  
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